




We are delighted to present the November month -2024 Report for St. 

Joseph Global School, at Devarkulam. Our growth is attributed to the grace 

of God and the unwavering support of our founder and chairman, Reverend 

Father J.E. Arul Raj and the administration of DFT. We have steadily 

expanded our presence in the field of education within the Devarkulam 

region, despite being a relatively new school in an unfamiliar area. In a short 

span, we have reached over 20 villages, bringing quality education to our 

students. Parents are pleased with our progress and believe that we are on 

our way to becoming one of the premier educational institutions in our 

locality. 



WORLD KINDNESS DAY ON 13-11-2024 



CHILDREN DAY CELEBRATION ON 14-11-2024 
















